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Group to kick off drive for 
arson-damaged playgrounds  

Donor of significant funding to be revealed at event on 
Tuesday – SCUSD’s first day of school 

 

August 29, 2013 (Sacramento):  Sacramento Unified Education Foundation – SCUSD’s official nonprofit 
organization – will kick off fundraising for two arson-damaged playgrounds with an event at Caroline 
Wenzel Elementary School on Tuesday – SCUSD’s first day of school. 

At the event, the group will reveal a donor who has made a significant contribution toward the $50,000 
needed to cover the district’s costs for replacing playground structures at Wenzel and John Sloat 
elementary schools. 

Earlier this summer, playground structures at Wenzel and Sloat were set ablaze. Damage was extensive 
and both structures were removed for safety reasons. Although SCUSD is moving swiftly to replace the 
structures, it is unlikely that either will be ready by the opening of school on September 3. 

 What: Playground Rebuild Fundraising Kickoff hosted by the Sacramento Unified Education 
Foundation  

 Where: Caroline Wenzel Elementary School, 6870 Greenhaven Drive (park in front of school; 
street parking is also available. MEDIA: Please check in with the front office on arrival). 

 When: 10:30 a.m. on Tuesday, September 3 

  Who: SCUSD Superintendent Jonathan Raymond, city officials and community partners 
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